
A Finance/Workshop Session of The Mayor and Borough Council of The Borough of Glen 

Ridge were held on Tuesday, October 24, 2011 in the Mayor’s Office of The Municipal Building, 

Glen Ridge, New Jersey at approximately   5:30 p.m.  

Present: Mayor Hughes, Council President Dawson, Councilpersons, Patrick, Baker, 

Theodorou, Lefkovits and Lisovicz. 

Absent:  

The following Borough Officers were in attendance: Borough Administrator 

/Clerk/Engineer Rohal and Attorney Malyska.  

 Councilman Patrick and Administrator Rohal reviewed the following items:  

-  2011Budget Report 

 

- 2012 Health & Pension Estimates 

 

- 2012 Budget Outlook 

 

- Shared Services Update  

 

- Refunding Bond for Tax Refunds & Appeals 

  The committee meeting/workshop session was adjourned at approximately 7:00 p.m. 

 


